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Date 14th August 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/07/26.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Can you please forward a copy of any forms used by Ambulance Crews in the screening of 
Sepsis in the pre-hospital environment?  
 
Can you also forward on any pocket guides or aide memoirs issued to staff regarding Sepsis 
 
Please find attached the current form which is used across the region and is supported by the 
AHSN Patient Safety Collaborative for sepsis (now known as the Deteriorating Patient Group). 
Please be advised that this will soon be withdrawn in favour of a more up to date version which 
follows the UK Sepsis Trust guidance more closely.  
 
All operational staff have access to JRCALC Plus on their personal issued iPads, and therefore 
access to JRCALC guidance on Sepsis. 
 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Lead via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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